
HELLO SPRING?? 
APRIL-JUNE 2023

BOOSTER PUMP STATION REPLACEMENT PROJECT  

Resume work on May
1st site and weather

conditions permitting
Complete underslab
piping and building

shell end of July 2023
Installation of

mechanical and
electrical equipment
July and August 2023

Site work complete mid-
September 2023

Substantial completion
and start-up of

mechanical and
electrical equipment
early September 2023
Final Completion and

move-out mid-
September 2023




NEW PUMP STATION SITE 
(BEFORE ALL THE SNOW OF COURSE!!)

2023 CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 



spud.specialdistrict.org 
is a great resource for more information

SPRING MELT
"LAKE SIERRA VALLEY"

OTHER NEWS & UPDATES

GROUNDWATER WELL PROJECT



SPUD has received a grant from the Department of Water Resources (DWR) for
construction of a new Groundwater Well, in the amount of $799,730.  The well will serve
as a secondary or alternative source of domestic water and fire protection for YOU, our

SPUD customers!  The Well Project is set to begin in May 2024.  Stay tuned for more
updates in the coming months!

THE MISSION OF THE SIERRAVILLE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT IS TO PROVIDE A RELIABLE SUPPLY OF CLEAN, 

HEALTHY WATER TO OUR CUSTOMERS AT THE LOWEST POSSIBLE COST, 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH CALIFORNIA STATE WATER STANDARDS.

http://spud.specialdistrict.org/
http://spud.specialdistrict.org/

